
CHILD CARE WORKERS NEEDED         

Adams Lake Indian Band Health and Wellness Team is looking for Childcare workers for their 
Professional Development Workshops coming this May 22 & May 23, 2019. This event will be 
held at the Kamloops Hotel and Conference Centre. 

Applicants must have their ECE Certification and pass a criminal record check. 

If you have further questions regarding this opportunity, please contact Natasha Billy (236) 586-
3970 or Jolene Anderson (250) 253-1773. 

If you are interested in this opportunity please apply by May 3, 2019, send your resume and 
certification to: nbilly@alib.ca 

 


